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May 9, 1985

Rabbi Marc Tanenbaum
165 East 56th Street
New York, N.Y. 10022

Dear Rabbi Tanenbaum,

I was so pleased to learn from the Chairman of our
Religious Committee, Harvey Adler, that you will be
with us once again for the High Holy Days.

I am enclosing an original and two copies of the
contract. Please sign the original and one copy,
return them to this office in the envelope provided
and retain one copy for your files.

I would also appreciate receiving amn updated curricu-
lum vitae and two or three black and white glossy
photos for publicity purposes.

Please say hello to Mrs. Tanenbaum for me and I hope
that all is well with you and that I will see you shortly.

Sincerel

HJ/hb RRIET JANOVER
enc. Executive Director
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May 11, 1987

Rabbi Marc Tanenbaum
165 East 56th Street
New York, N.Y. 10022

Dear Rabbi Tanenbaum,

1 was delighted to learn that you will be with us once
again for the High Holy Days.

Enclosed please find three copies of the 3-year contract.
Please sign the original and one copy and return to
the Synagogue in the envelope provided.

Hope to see you soon. My best to the family.

Sincerely,
HJ/hb IET JANOVER
enc. Executive Director

David B. Kahane
Rabbi

Ari Korenblit
Assistant Rabbi

Dov Keren
Cantor

Harriet A, Janover
Executive Director
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October 5, 1987

Rabbi Marc Tanenbaum
45 East 89th Street, #18F
New York, N.Y. 10128

Dear Rabbi Tanenbaum,

It is my personal pleasure to express the deep thanks
and 1immense gratitude of the Officers, Trustees
and congregants of Sutton Place Synagogue for your
magnificent leadership of our 1987 Auditorium-Parallel
High Holy Days Services.

Your congregation consisted for the most part of
new members of our Synagogue and the words of praise
that they expressed to me, and in telephone calls
to the Synagogue, assure us that they will remain
members for many years.

We thank you for your extraordinary efforts on our

behalf and wish you and your beautiful wife a Happy,
Healthy and Sweet New Year.

JS/hb

g M

David 8. Kahane
Rabbi

Ari Korenblit
Assistant Rabbi

Dov Keren
Cantor

Harriet A. Janover
Executive Director
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January 28, 1986

Rabbi Marc Tanenbaum
165 East 56th Street
New York, N.Y. 10022

Dear Rabbi Tanenbaum,

I hope this letter finds you and Mrs. Tanenbaum well
and "weathering" our New York winter. I may not
speak to you directly but I do keep up with you and
am an avid listener on Sundays.

Our Religious Committee Chairman, Harvey Adler,
requested that I send you the enclosed contract for
the 1986 High Holy Days. I am sure you are aware
that everyome at Sutton Place Synagogue treasures
our association with you and looks forward to your
being with us once again this year. As you can see,
the remuneration mentioned in  paragraph 2 of the
contract is in the amount you requested in your letter
to Synagogue President Jack Sheingold.

I am enclosing the original and two copies of the
contract and ask that you sign the original and one
copy and return them to this office in the envelope
provided retaining one copy for your files.

We look forward to receiving the signed copies at
your earliest convenience.

Please do not hesitate to call me if you have any

questions.
k)-q’/

HJ/hb HARRIET JANOVER
Executive Director

S erely,

David B. Kahane
Rabbi

An Korenbit
Assistant Rabbi

Dov Keren
Cantor

Harriet A. Janover
Executive Diractor
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Octoben 14, 1986

Rabbi Marc Tanenbaum
165 East 56&h Street
New York, N.Y. 10022

Dean Rabbi Tanenbaum,

Once again 1 am privileged Zo express zthe sincere
( and thanks of the O0fficers, Trusites and

members of Sutton Place Synagogue for your outstanding

Leadernship of the 1986 Auditornium/Parallel Services.

We are 4indeed proud and honored Zo have you share oun
pulpit these past yearns and 1 know that each and everyone
of our membens who wornshipped at yourn Service came
away more committed, imspirned and enlightened. We thank
you gorn sharning youn knowledge and for your magnificent
effornts on our behalf.

1 hope that you, your chanming wife and <Loved ones
will know only good health, happiness and success 4in
the New Yearn. We Look {omward to your retwwn next

yean.
inaenely,

JS/hb cK SHEINGOLDi ; 2
nesident

David B. Kahane
Rabbi

Arl Korenbiit
Assistant Rabbi

Dov Keren
Cantor

Harriet A. Janover
Executive Director
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Dear Friend,

We are pleased to inform you that RABBI MARC H. TANENBAUM,
National Interreligious Director of the American Jewish
Committee, will preach the sermons and conduct our High

Holy Days Parallel Services to be held in the auditorium of
the Sutton Place Synagogue, 225 East 5Ist Street, New York
City. Rabbi Tanenbaum will be assisted by Cantor Zvi Einhorn,
well-known for his magnificent liturgical renditions, who will
be accompanied by his choir.

As a pioneer leader and thinker in interreligious relations
and social justice movements for over 30 years, Rabbi Tanen-
baum has most deservedly earned the reputation as ''the fore-
most Jewish eccumenical leader in the world today'...we are
proud and honored to welcome him to our Synagogue and to share
our pulpit.

We extend an invitation to the unaffiliated and those interested
in attending to join us at what surely will be - impressive and
inspirational High Holy Days Services.

My very best wishes for a happy and healthy year 5744.

Cordially,

DBK/ar DAVID B. KAHANE
Rabbi
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September 26, 1985

Rabbi Tanenbaum
Conservative Conaregation
225 East 51st Street

New York, N. Y. 10022

Dear Rabbi Tanenbaum:

I heard your wonderful speech for Yom Kippur and was
wondering if I could receive a copv of same.

Thank you for your kind consideration and have a happy
and healthy New Year.

Sin??;ely,

JAM:mhi




OFFICERS

Jack S. Sheingoid
President
Arthur B. Belfer
Allen S, Fergang
Kenneth Gladstone
Samuel P. Gunther
Leonard Seiser
Simaon Srybnik
Vice Presidents

Martin A. Simon
Treasurer

Prilip H. Cahen
Financial Secy

Robert W. Berend
Recording Secy

Stephen J. Pollack
Corresponding Secy

PAST PRESIDENT
Warren Alpert

BOARD OF TRUSTEES

SUTTON PLACE SYNAGOGUE

Jewish Center For the United Nations
295 East S51st Street
New York, New York 10022
212) 593-3300

September 23, 1988

Rabbi Marc Tanenbaum
45 East 89th Street #18F
New York, NY 10128

Dear Rabbi Tanenbaum,

Please accept the very sincere thanks of our Officers,
Trustees and members for once again conducting the

Auditorium Parallel High Holy Days Services at Sutton
Place Synagogue.

We are deeply grateful to you for the extraordinary efforts
you consistently expend on our behalf = for it is most
evident that you care about and are concerned with the
spiritual fulfillment of your congregation as well as
their enlightenment on the status of World Jewry.

We pray that the year 5749 will bring you and your family
good health, abundant happiness and peace.

h gratitude,

J Sheingold,

JS/hs
enc.

David B. Kahane

Assistant Rabbl
Dov Keren

Harriet A. Janover
Executive Director





